NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING
STAPLES CITY COUNCIL
[bookmark: _GoBack]May 16, 2023




[image: ]Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of City Council of Staples, Texas for the month of May 2023 has been canceled.









I, the undersigned, City Secretary of Staples, Texas, hereby certify that the above Notice is a true and correct copy.  I posted said Notice on the front door of the Staples Civic Center (not posted due to remodel) and in the lobby of the Staples Post Office.  Said places are readily accessible to the general public at all times.  Notice shall remain posted continuously for at least 72 hours pre-ceding the scheduled time of the meeting.

Marilyn DeVere
Marilyn DeVere
City Secretary
May 12, 2023
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